
 
 

 

 

 

 

Lab Alert 
Blood Culture Bottle Shortage 

June 2024 

 

Due to a nationwide shortage of materials necessary to produce blood culture bottles, the 

manufacturer of the blood culture bottles used throughout Methodist Health System has 

announced that they will be reducing allocations by 50% during the month of July.  In an effort 

to prepare for the possibility of supply constraints in the coming months, we are asking that 

providers consider prioritization of blood cultures for patients most likely to be at high risk for 

bacteremia.  Repeat cultures to document clearance of bacteremia should only be performed in 

selected clinical scenarios.  See below clinical support algorithm for guidance.   

 

 
 ** Clinical judgement may supersede these circumstances. 
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Please direct any questions to:  

Methodist Pathology Client Services at 402-354-4541 or 1-888-432-8980 
Methodist Jennie Edmundson Laboratory at 712-396-6311 

Methodist Fremont Laboratory at 402-727-3742 
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